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Dear Craig
Extension to the time for your response

Thank you for your official information request received on 7 February 2022 for “all
speech notes, internal communications (including with Ministers) relating to the
presentation by the Registrar General of Land at the ‘Ease of Doing Business' conference
in Beijing.”

Unfortunately, it is not possible to meet the 20-working day timeframe required by the

Official Information Act. Therefore, we are writing to notify you of an extension of time to
make our decision. The new due date is 14 March 2022.

This extension is necessary because consultations necessary to make a decision on your
request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within the original
time limit.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this decision by the
Ombudsman. Information is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone
0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

o

Robbie Muir
Register General of Land
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